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Superintendent Report to Board of Trustees 

February 19, 2014 

 

 

Enrollment Numbers 

 Enrollment as of February 14th: 490 students- see attached 

 Average Daily Attendance (ADA) as of February 14th: 96.39% 

Girls Basketball TV News Coverage 

 This has been an exciting year for the Girls’ Program 

o Congratulations to them on being the undefeated District Champions and making it to the Area 

Championship Game on February 14
th

  

 They showed great effort and will have future great years to come 

  The Lady Cougars made the spotlight again in the televised media on February 6
th

  

o KSAN- Lady Cougars Rolling Along Bans Social Media 

o http://www.conchovalleyhomepage.com/story/d/story/lady-cougars-rolling-along-sans-social-

media-02-06/49719/j9488Z4nYUeN48uMdfo5wg 

Update on roofs on outbuildings at elementary 

 There is one outbuilding (the old chemistry building, which is now storage for custodial and 

transportation supplies) that has an old roof, but it is not leaking 

o Our insurance company made a note of it the last time that they were here and have indicated 

that it needs to have a new roof 
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o When they were here, the tax maintenance note had already been negotiated 

o While Prime Source Construction was here, I asked them to look at that roof and the roof on the 

music building as it is nearing the end of its life cycle 

o Cost quotes are being obtained so that we can look at our options for future roof repair 

 There are trees around the outbuildings that will need to be removed and/or trimmed by a professional 

tree service 

o In addition, there are dead limbs that need to be removed at the elementary in the playground 

area 

o Cost estimates will be obtained for tree work at the elementary 

Authorization of the Chief Appraisers to prepare and present any appeals regarding the Comptroller’s 2013 

Property Value Study 

 Mr. Benson, the Chief Appraiser, notified me that he wanted to appeal some of the values from the 

comptroller’s report because he felt that some of the values were too high and were not in line as to what 

they should be 

 I authorized him to appeal the values on our behalf 

Safety Grant Awarded 

 Our Guardian Program has about $6,000 worth of medical supplies and gear needed to adequately 

equipment it  

 Prime Source Construction has a donation program that funds local schools and school children on 

various projects 

o $2,500 will be awarded by Prime Source Construction for medical supplies and equipment for 

our Multi-hazard program 

 Blake Bolin, who works for Prime Source, was moved by what we are doing and is making a personal 

donation of $500 in addition to his company’s donation 

 We are happy that half of our goal is met and will place our first order  


